Dear Minister Frydenberg,

I am appalled by the plans the liberal government have the scale back the protective marine park zone in the coral see.

Australians like me are deeply concerned about the current conservative government approach to the protection of our natural resources.

We can't continue to plunder and damage our earth and oceans.

Actions that continue down this path will cost the party the governance of the country! I am angered and frustrated by the continued assaults on our wild spaces, flora and fauna. Wake up to what we want!

With hope that you can maintain and even grow a strong and generous marine park. Yours Cathy

Cathy Thesing

M 0418 352 850 | E cathy_thesing@yahoo.com
110 Jocks Gully Road | Woodend | VIC 3442 | Australia